

City of Rock Springs
Police Department
221 C Street
Rock Springs, WY 82901
www.rswy.net
rspd@rswy.net

Phone 307-352-1581 Fax 307-352-1580

May 18, 2020

To:

Honorable Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo & Members of the Council

From: Chief Dwane J. Pacheco

Re:

Bullet Proof Grant

This memo serves as a request to apply for the Bulletproof Vest Grant. The main focus of this grant is to provide partial funding for the replacement of bulletproof vests which are expiring for current police officers and purchase new armor for newly hired officers.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Dwane J. Pacheco Chief of Police

DJP/hmm